
Technology Advisory Minutes/Correspondence: April 24, 2019 

Terry Kuper: Email to Advisory members  
 
On Wed, Apr 24, 2019 at 2:45 PM Terry Kuper <terry.kuper@guamcc.edu> wrote: 
Hi Advisory Committee, 
  
Attached is a new course entitled CCNA Security.  Please review and provide your input or 
approval. 
  
Your prompt response would be greatly appreciated. 
Terry Kuper 
Guam Community College 
 
Of the Three members sent: Jeff Tester (PDS), Paul Ibanez (GTA) and Jeff Gurerrero 
(Basecomm) 
 
Jeff Tester responds: 
 
From: Jeff Tester <jeff@pdsguam.com> 
Date: Mon, May 20, 2019 at 4:42 PM 
Subject: RE: CCNA Security 
To: Terry Kuper <terry.kuper@guamcc.edu>, <jeff.guerrero@fe.navy.mil>, Paul Ibanez 
<pibanez@gta.net> 
Hi Terry, 
 All looks good with what you sent over. 
  
Jeff 
 
Paul Ibanez responds: 
Paul Ibanez May 1, 2019, 7:29 AM 
Terry, Sorry, Just catching up on emails. Approved to proceed forward. 
 
From: Terry Kuper <terry.kuper@guamcc.edu> 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 4:38 PM 
To: jeff@pdsguam.com; jeff.guerrero@fe.navy.mil; Paul Ibanez <pibanez@gta.net> 
Subject: Re: CCNA Security 
  
Hi All, 
  
Any input on this?  Need ASAP. 
  
Thanks Paul for your input. 
  
Terry Kuper 
Guam Community College 
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